
 

Kingfisher’s Homework Project 
 

This half term we are learning all about Ancient Egypt and, as part of this 
learning, we will be turning our classroom into an Ancient Egyptian 

Museum. 

For their homework project, the children are being asked to create something 
to go in our museum as an exhibit.  This could be a homemade artefact, a 
fact file, a model of a statue/building/object, or any other super ideas that 
your child may have. The projects can be made from anything you choose. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children will display their exhibits in the museum on Monday 3rd March.  

Due to limited storage space in school, we ask that the children do not bring 
their projects into school before this date.  

We would also like to invite the parents in to visit our museum. We will open 
the front school entrance doors at 3pm on Monday 3rd March for any 

parents/family members who would like to visit the museum.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs McCarthy  


